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Ottawa, 10th April, 1906.

Rev. Sir,-

In reply to your letter of the 2nd instant,

I have to inform you that the Department is not at present

prepared to purchase a wood lot for the Indiane of Fischer

Lorant Reserve. During next winter the Department will be

prpared to allow the purchase of a certain amount of wood

in order to prevent suffering amongst the Indians.

Your obedient servant,

Tom Leend

Secretary.

Rev. J.D.Molsod.

Indian Agent,

New Glasgow, N.S.

uellänisten.
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